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November 30, 1988 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brockway Friends 

FROM: Becca RBS
The Brockways new Quasar color, remote-controlled TV is installed in 

their living room and a great success. The reception is super - cable, 
etc. Anne and Tyler Resch did the research and made all the arrangements 
for its delivery and installation. They also paid $415.00 to Babcocks for 
the TV. 

We want now to send a note to Tom and Jean with the names of those 
who gave them this marvelous machine. We think there are about 24 of us. 
If we are correct, that would divvy up into $17.50 for each of us. 

If you are one of the 24, will you send a check directly to Tyler 
Resch at RR1, Box 533, N. Bennington, VT 05257. 
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